

November Live RED Report

District News

Live RED Staff Award

Congratulations to Mrs. Tammy Doom, Mrs. Cristi Ginn and Mr. Nate Hussey for being the Live RED recipients for the month of November. Their nomination reads: Tammy Doom, Cristi Ginn and Nate Hussey went above and beyond to get two students to school who had missed their bus. A very thankful parent called the central office to let the district know how much she truly appreciated all that the transportation department did, specifically these three people, to get her children to school after they missed the bus. She said that Mrs. Tammy Doom quickly radioed Mrs. Cristi Ginn who was able to swing by and pick up both students. She then got in contact with Mr. Nate Hussey to transfer one student to his bus so that he could transport that student to school and then Mrs. Cristi could assist in getting the other student to the correct school. The parent was very thankful for that these three went above and beyond to help her children get to school. They set an example of Living RED.

District-wide Veterans Day Program





Family First

Due to the Striving Readers Grant, the Family First Staff, received an opportunity to attend the National Center For Families Learning Conference. The conference provided a wealth of new research and innovative ideas for promoting family engagement. We are excited about including many of these new concepts and strategies in our Continuation Program Plan that we are currently developing with our advisory council.

Cardinal Connection

Cardinal Connection had dental screenings and restorations galore! We were able to serve 102 students with Big Smiles at the middle and high school over the last 2 weeks. Red Ribbon week was a hit at both schools with the student's planning and leading activities. Our kick-off to Red Ribbon Week with the BMX show and discussion received much positive feedback from Middle and High school students and staff. Hope Unlimited discussed some great information to our 8th graders with their new curriculum positive potential. Medical Explorers grew in number this year with the offering of transportation so much that 2 suburbans were needed to transport all of the students to the first learning session at Livingston Hospital. Looking forward to serving more families with Thanksgiving baskets and Christmas for Kids!

Livingston County Special Education

Three students participated in Regional Special Olympics Bowling on October 19 at Cardinal Lanes in Paducah. Ruby Cook LCMS student - placed 3rd in her age bracket.

Kai Yang Duong LCMS student - placed 2[™] in his age bracket.

North Livingston



NLES Star Leaders of the month for October are as follows:

Devin Guess

Raelynn Polanec

Zeke Gandee

Davin McDowell

Bailey Welsh

Natalie Champion

Rylee Allcock

NLES had a successful Fall Festival on October 25th! A good time was had by all.

All primary students enjoyed a visit by Wally Wise Guy!

Third graders participated in the American Red Cross pillowcase project on November 4.

Common Assessments are all finished and ready to be scored. We will analyze the data from these assessments in PLCs.

Red Ribbon Week was a great success at NLES. We had a week of fun activities topped off with a great assembly by Remix Education.

Fourth and fifth grade scholars did a fantastic job on their Famous 1st Person Presentations! It was a wonderful learning about a vast array of people.

Third Grade: *Cloverleaf Club (4H) learned about bees and how they live and make honey.

- *We have had 3 students graduate to orange clips- Collin Chittenden, Davin McDowell, and Savannah Padon.
- *We have reached half our goal of 40 cranberry sauces for the Thanksgiving Baskets.
- * We collected enough items for the silent basket auction at Fall Festival to make 3 baskets!

On October 25th, NLES held a successful Fall Festival with a very good turnout.

Livingston County Middle School

Families at Livingston County Middle School are collecting food for Christmas Baskets.

LCMS and Cardinal Connection hosted a BMX show during Red Ribbon Week. The show featured a message against bullying and saying no to drugs.

Big Smiles came to the middle school and performed several dental screenings and restorations.

South Livingston

SLES October Students of the Month:

Kindergarten	1st Grade	2nd Grade	3rd Grade	4th Grade	5th Grade
Elijah Noles	Amelia Malston	Emmery Evans	Olivia Harper	•	Lilly Whittington
Grace Eison	Aiden Harper	Jack Harris	Brock Vinson		Bo Dukes

Students in grades K-3 learned how to Shelter-in-Place through a visit from Wally Wise Guy.

On October 18th, students in Kindergarten through 5th grades enjoyed a concert from the Paducah Symphony Orchestra at LCHS.

On October 18th, the SLES PTO hosted a successful Fall Festival. Families engaged in many fun games and activities.

SLES Kindergarten students and staff enjoyed a field trip to Wurth Farms on October 23rd.

Parent/Teacher Conferences were held on October 24th.

Red Ribbon Week was held during October 28-November 1. On October 30, Family First provided an assembly from Remix Education to help further encourage staying drug and alcohol free. The week culminated with a school-wide PBIS celebration of a Halloween costume contest and "Trick or Treating" in the building. The SLES cafeteria staff hosted their annual Thanksgiving Lunch on November 7th. Families were invited to attend and an additional 281 lunch reservations were taken from family members with many more attending to sit with their child. The food was delicious and everyone seemed to have a great experience.

Kindergarten will perform their annual Thanksgiving plays on November 22nd. Mrs. Lauren Ramage's class will perform at 12:00 PM and Mrs. Whitney Calabrese's class will perform at 1:15 PM. Everyone is invited to attend.

Mustang Round-Up Academy

MRA is currently averaging 50 students per night in our program. Students are working very hard on homework and enjoying fun activities prepared by our awesome staff. We are currently working closely with LCHS Cross Country coach Rebecca O'Neal to try and incorporate a Running Club for our students.

Livingston Central High School

October Students of the

Subject	Class	Reason for Student of the Month		
Cardinal of the Month	Josephina Torres	Jose is a light to us all. She has a heart of gold and has a smile that brightens the school every day.		
Social Studies	American Govt.: Hannah Knighten	Hannah always pays attention and participates in class.		
Math	Algebra I: Brayden Bass Geometry: Trinity Ray Algebra 2: Elyssa Hurley, Kaylin Keeling	Brayden is an exceptional student. He always completes his assignments and is well mannered. He currently has the highest average in his Honors Algebra 1 class. Trinity is always pleasant and willing to do anything asked. She is a model student. Elyssa is always on task and working in class. She is conscientious and makes sure all her work is completed and turned in on time. When she is absent, she always asks for missing work and completes it. I appreciate her work ethic and positive attitude. Kaylin has been working very hard this month to bring her course grade up. Although she was struggling early, she realized that there was a problem and sought help, and she is making great strides to better herself in the process. I am so very proud of her efforts!		
English	English II: Kaytlin Ray English III: Kennedy Croft English IV: Gracie Downey	English II: Kaytlin always takes her time to complete her work, always giving her best effort to ensure that she is thorough. She is very hardworking. English III: Kennedy always completes her work on time, and she is great about participating in class. She volunteers to read, help me and/or other students, etc. English IV: Gracie is always doing her best on any assignment she's given. Even when she isn't sure if she knows the answer to a question, she will always give it an honest effort. Not only is Gracie a great student, she is also committed to improving her school environment through various clubs and activities.		
Allied Health		Jansen has been working hard to learn medical terminology and CERT. She is pleasant and works well with her classmates in all assignments. She is meticulous in her work and takes time to get everything right to the best of her ability. Her grades reflect her effort in studying to learn the medical language		
Arts & Humanities - Kat Millikan; Band - Ryan Turner; Choir - Lita Holloman				
CTE:	Agriculture : Dylan Sherrell Family & Consumer Sciences : Mackenzie	Dylan is a hard worker and is willing to help others. He volunteers his time after school on Wednesdays helping teach welding to Project Pass. Mackenzie is always volunteering for any project or idea I come up with. She is a hard worker and easy to get along with. Audrey exhibits knowledge of finance outside of the classroom - she started a budget		
	Dennis Business: Audrey Long	and is following it!		

FBLA has been very active in the community this past month. The members have volunteered at South's Fall Festival, the Livingston Hospital Foundation 5K, and Family First's Snap Apple Night. We also sponsored the First Annual Octoberfest Business Decorating Contest and presented a plaque and yard sign to the Sugar Creek Mini Tractor Pullers.

Allied Health students continue to learn about human anatomy and medical terminology. They especially enjoyed an introduction to surgical procedures that ended with pumpkinectomies and watermelonectomies.

Students are also fortunate to continue to be part of the emergency response team MYPI training. Members of the county EMS as well as the 4H agent have provided excellent information and activities related to being part of a CERT team.

Congrats to Raegan Wooten making the All-Region 2 Volleyball Team! Congrats to Abbi Spencer making the Region 2 All-Tournament Team based on her gameplay at the regional tournament! Abbi and Raegan were recognized at the regional tournament in Madisonville.

Congrats to Victoria (Tori) Crawford on runner up in the community art contest! She was awarded \$25 in cash as well as \$25 for art supplies to paint on a 2'x3' canvas that will hang up in the local Salem business of Christine Hunter, former Movies Plus and the storage building of the Livingston Hospital on the North side of Main Street. Thank you Salem Main Street Project committee and Janet Hughes for including us at LCHS!!

Tamara Clinger was selected as the October "CFSB Science Educator of the Month." Her name goes online at https://hookedonscience.org/supersciencestudent.html. She will also receive a science basket, which contains some pretty cool science goodies for the classroom.

The members of Science, Photography, TLC and 4H clubs have been busy collecting food items for the Thanksgiving food drive.

Also, the clubs sponsored a nature hike November 9th at the Fenton recreation area in LBL- club members and their families were invited to attend.

Photography club is in full swing with their Fall photo contest.

The Science & Photography Clubs have begun their Nature's Vision fundraiser. Money made from this fundraiser will go towards Christmas for Kids Community Service Project and the clubs Spring Zoo trip.

Mr. Haynes' English classes are currently actively working on a poster project detailing their readings and viewings from our recent "To Kill a Mockingbird" unit. Work is going well and will be displayed in the hall starting late next week. Social Studies classes are making improvements in their involvement with the material as well as they are preparing for a second semester debate challenge with another Social Studies class.

LCHS Music Department

Congratulations to Lily Lamb and Alumnus Mark Lamb for the performing of Marching Band Member for a Day at WKU. It was an exciting day with great music from Whitney Houston and Michael Jackson, and others. Several members will be performing in the Paducah Community Band for Veterans Day.

The Paducah Symphony performance was great and the symphony members were so impressed with our students in their enthusiasm and great listening.



Lily Lamb, Austin Williams, Alyssa Yaw, and Shelby Sparks sang beautifully at Murray State University in Quad State Honor Choir. It was good to see alumni Jared Heldenbrand and Cierra Heldenbrand singing in the Concert Choir of Murray State and the Ladies Ensemble. There were 792 students that auditioned and only 256 were chosen to participate. They sang Gloria by Mark Hayes with an orchestral accompaniment.